
Please  
Note

Creative Education Trust will not tolerate any rude or abusive behaviour 
directed towards our staff, visitors or volunteers. This includes demanding 
a meeting without an appointment, name calling, raising your voice in anger 
or using inappropriate or foul language. Our academies are educational 
institutions where we expect all visitors to model good behaviour for our 
students. If you are rude or abusive to a member of our staff, we have 
instructed that they request you leave the school site immediately and 
communicate, politely, any concerns you may have in writing. Any written 
communication that is rude or abusive will not receive a response. 

These actions are in accordance with Section 206 of the Education Act 
2002 and the Creative Education Trust Aggressive Visitors Policy.

Thank you to the vast majority of school visitors who are consistently 
polite and respectful, and who work with our staff to provide the optimum 
educational experience for our students. 

Kind Regards, 

Nicole McCartney 
Director of Education  
Creative Education Trust


